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COVID-19 Response / Planning 

March 24, 2020 Daily Briefing 

0900 Daily Briefing; 

The Grant County Health Department has reported 3 confirmed cases of COVID-19 in Grant County  

The Indiana State Department of Health (ISDH) has identified 365 total presumptive positive cases of COVID-19, 12 

deaths and 2,931 tests in the state since Friday, March 6. 

**Governor Orders Hoosiers to Stay Home in Fight Against COVID-19             

The Governor’s order will take effect today at 12:59 PM. per Department of Homeland Security a Memorandum on 

identification of essential critical infrastructure workers during COVID-19 response can be found at the following 

site.  https://www.cisa.gov/sites/default/files/publications/CISA-Guidance-on-Essential-Critical-Infrastructure-

Workers-1-20-508c.pdf  A Critical Industries Hotline opened Tuesday to help guide business/industries with the stay 

home ordered call 877-820-0890 or email: covidresponse@iedc.in.gov  it is for business and industry questions 

only.  

Personnel Protective Equipment remains critically low for our local Healthcare Workers and First responders supplies being 

released from the national stockpiles are not keeping up with local demand. 

MGH has activated a call in system for people with questions to use rather than calling the 

ED.  The number is 765-660-6999. 

Respectfully, 

 
 

Robert W. Jackson 
Director, Grant County EMA/DHS 
401 South Adams Street, Suite 601 
Marion, IN. 46953 
EOC: 765-651-2410     
E-mail: bjackson@grantcounty.net 

Grant County Emergency Management Agency 
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